

May 11, 2005

Al Jabaly South Florida Business Association 18097 41st Road N Loxahatchee, FL 33470

Dear Al,

We received our wonderful cartoon maps. What a great way to celebrate our Centennial year. The maps are beautiful and am I right? They are here 40 days ahead of schedule! You are good!

It has truly been a joy to work with you during these last few months. I'm getting all the credit around city hall about this fantastic map when you did all the work! Pretty good deal from where I sit.

I also want to commend you on the great job securing the right advertisers. I appreciate you taking the time and effort to make sure all the advertising was appropriate for a commemorative map.

If you ever need a recommendation, please don't hesitate to call me at 727-587-6700.

Thank you for being a part of Largo's Centennial Celebration!

Sincerely,

Terry Moore

Special Events Coordinator